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Discussion and possible action on Shooting Sports Park

SUMMARY:
As discussed in the work session, concerns have been expressed by property owners in the
proposed area of the sports park. They were asked to meet with the Crossville Shooting Sports Park
board. A contract exists between the City of Crossville and Crossville Shooting Sports Park, Inc. to
convey the property on or before April 1, 2017.  The 30-day advertisement period ends on March 23.

City Attorney Ridley will be available for any questions on the contractual obligations of the City.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
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